The Astley Cooper School

Aspiration, Determination, Integrity

Sixth Form Open Evening and Discovery Da

Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to invite you to our Sixth Form Open Evening on Tuesday 23 January
6:00pm-7:30pm. There will be a short talk in the school hall to introduce you to the exciting and
diverse curriculum on offer from September 2024, to see how a personalised study programme can
be built as well as what life for a Sixth Form student is about.

Students will have the opportunity to go to subject market stalls and speak to staff and students to
find out more information about the individual subjects they may be interested in studying.

On Friday 9 February, we will be holding our Sixth Form Discovery day in school. The purpose of
this day is to give students the opportunity to experience a range of subjects at an A-Level standard
before making a decision on their education Post 16.

Students will be off timetable for the day and will follow the same structure and timings of the day as
they currently do. Students should arrive in school at 8:30am and make their way to their form room.

Students will choose four subjects that they would be interested in studying and will participate in
engaging and interactive taster sessions to discover what life in the Sixth Form is like. There will be
an opportunity to ask subject staff and the Sixth Form team questions about the subjects on offer.

Students will then be able to leave school to go home at 1:25pm, once they have completed all of
their sessions. A google form to choose these subjects will be completed in form time over the next
few weeks.

Students will be required to wear smart/casual clothing, for example, students could attend wearing
their school skirt/trousers, shirt and a plain jumper. However, hoodies, jeans, joggers/tracksuit
bottoms or trainers should not be worn. Should you have any questions about the dress code for the
day, please contact me at the school.

Should you have any questions regarding the Sixth Form, please contact me at the school or email
c.ollerenshaw-east@astleycooper.herts.sch.uk

Yours Sincerely,
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Mrs Ollerenshaw-East

Head of Sixth Form

Headteacher: Sam Orsborne

b
FRK,

A lIs L H IH

OfSted St Agnells Lane, Hemel Hempstead
Good HP2 7HL 01442394141
Provider admin@astleycooper.herts.sch.uk

Twitter@Astley_Cooper


mailto:c.east@astleycooper.herts.sch.uk
mailto:admin@astleycooper.herts.sch.uk

